
Good Faith Estimate

Patients with In-Network Insurance Plans

ASC Surgical Ventures, LLC wants you to know of your right to request
a Good Faith Estimate for the cost of non-emergency medical services
provided in our offices.

• The law requires an estimate be provided, upon request, for non-emergency 
services, unless the service is scheduled to be performed or the request is 
made less than 5 business days before the services are performed.

• ASC Surgical Ventures, LLC will use its best efforts to provide an accurate 
estimate upon a patient’s request.

• However, the estimate provided is not binding on the provider or the 
provider facility.

• The actual provider and provider facility fees charged to the individual may 
vary from the estimate based on the individual’s medical needs and the 
treatment plan you and your provider decide upon.  Also, during a surgical 
episode of care, a surgeon may need to change a planned procedure based 
on the findings in the surgical field.

For assistance about obtaining an estimate, please call during the hours of 
8 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., Monday – Friday, 574-264-4163.
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